
  dissension 4714 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  dissension 4714 # stasis {stas'-is}; from the base of 2476; a
standing (properly, the act), i.e. (by analogy) position
(existence); by implication, a popular uprising; figuratively,
controversy: -- {dissension}, insurrection, X standing, uproar.
[ql

  division 1370 # dichostsis {dee-khos-tas-ee'-ah}; from a
derivative of 1364 and 4714; disunion, i.e. (figuratively)
dissension: -- {division}, sedition.[ql

  insurrection 4714 # stasis {stas'-is}; from the base of 2476;
a standing (properly, the act), i.e. (by analogy) position
(existence); by implication, a popular uprising; figuratively,
controversy: -- dissension, {insurrection}, X standing, uproar.
[ql

  insurrection 4955 # sustasiastes {soos-tas-ee-as-tace'}; from
a compound of 4862 and a derivative of 4714; a fellow-insurgent:
-- make {insurrection} with.[ql

  make 4955 # sustasiastes {soos-tas-ee-as-tace'}; from a
compound of 4862 and a derivative of 4714; a fellow-insurgent: --
 {make} insurrection with.[ql

  sedition 1370 # dichostsis {dee-khos-tas-ee'-ah}; from a
derivative of 1364 and 4714; disunion, i.e. (figuratively)
dissension: -- division, {sedition}.[ql

  standing 4714 # stasis {stas'-is}; from the base of 2476; a
standing (properly, the act), i.e. (by analogy) position
(existence); by implication, a popular uprising; figuratively,
controversy: -- dissension, insurrection, X {standing}, uproar.
[ql

  uproar 4714 # stasis {stas'-is}; from the base of 2476; a
standing (properly, the act), i.e. (by analogy) position
(existence); by implication, a popular uprising; figuratively,
controversy: -- dissension, insurrection, X standing, {uproar}.
[ql

  with 4955 # sustasiastes {soos-tas-ee-as-tace'}; from a
compound of 4862 and a derivative of 4714; a fellow-insurgent: --
 make insurrection {with}.[ql
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